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Supplementary Information for Planning Application No. A/YL-PN/85 

Response-to-Comment 

 

Comments from the Planning Department 

Contact person: Mr. Wilfred CHU (Tel.: 2158 6290) 

I. Comment  Response 

1. The Site falls within Sheung Pak Nai Site of 

Archaeological Interest. Please advise 

whether the proposed development 

(including the construction of structures 

shown in the layout plan) would involve any 

ground excavation works. 

 The proposed development including the 

construction of temporary structures as shown on 

the Layout Plan does not involve any ground 

excavation works. 
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